
Fort Lauderdale Personal Injury Firm Launches
New Auto Accident Helpline for People Injured In
Car Crashes
The Law Office of Robert J. Fenstersheib and Associated has launched an auto accident helpline for
people injured in Fort Lauderdale accidents.

FORT LAUDERDALE, June 7, 2013 /EINPresswire.com/ -- The Law Office of Robert J. Fenstersheib
and Associates,known in Broward county as Tell Robert, has launched a special auto accident lawyer
helpline. According to the Tell Robert staff, "the new Fort Lauderdale helpline is a special 24 hour
service for people injured in auto accidents due to the erratic driving on I-95 and the Florida
Turnpike". "I-95 is listed as one of the most dangerous roads in America". Tell Robert has been
helping the injured in Dade , Broward and Palm Beach Counties and the cities of Miami, Fort
Lauderdale and West Palm Beach for over 4 decades. 

Robert J. Fenstersheib is a Broward county personal injury lawyer whose branding of the "Tell Robert"
concept has made him a household name in South Florida. If you are injured in a Fort Lauderdale
auto accident you can call the Fort Lauderdale Injury lawyers and Auto Accident Helpline at Tell
Robert with confidence.
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